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105 E. Main, P.O. Box 803. Brenham, TX. 778340903
Ph. 979-277-9693 Fax 979-277-9698

September 6, 2005

Dear Senator Leahy,
AWD is a group of politically informed women who have formed a PAC.

We are extremely concerned about John Roberts, with his ultra-
conservative agenda, becoming Chief Justice.

We need your assistance in Washington to convince good Democrats to
persuade Justice Sandra Day O'Conner to withdraw her resignation until
the end of 2006.

We are also doing our part, since the country needs her leadership and
expertise on the Supreme Court.

Respectfuily,
Patricia Olney
doine dg.net





